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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Ralphey Emmie Hayden Jackson Frankie Samwen 

Saffron Ethan James Rosie Dakota Ronnie P 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Kaison Oscar R Tyler Lacey-Louise Dylan Alec 

Sophie B Annie McKenzie Zackary Grace Jessica 

Attendance 

Y4/5K 97% Expected Attendance 

RecM, Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y3/4G 93% Risk of under achievement 

RecP, Y3/4M, 

Y5/6C 
92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2M, Y1D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2F 83% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Art Week 

This week our children have taken  

part in a range of art activities  

focussed on the theme of spring.  

Class work has been in the style of  

a range of famous artists such as Van Gogh 

and Monet. 

 

COVID Guidelines 
 

From today the COVID guidelines  

are as follows: 
 

• adults with the symptoms of a  

respiratory infection, have a high 

temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with 

other people until they feel well enough to 

work 

• adults with a positive COVID-19 test result 

should try to stay at home and avoid 

contact with other people for 5 days, 

which is when they are most infectious. For 

children and young people aged 18 and 

under, the advice will be 3 days 

 

 Diary Dates 

 

• 09.04.22 – Easter Holidays start 

• 19.04.22 – Reception offers published 

• 25.04.22 – School starts 

• 09.05.22 - SATS week 

• 27.05.22 – Half Term 

• 08.06.22 – School starts 

• 15.07.22 – INSET day  

• 22.07.22 – Summer Holidays 

 

World Autism Week 

This week we have supported 

World Autism Week. Children  

have taken part in a range of  

activities to develop their  

understanding of the different elements of 

living with autism. We will be sharing images 

of work completed. 

 

Next week we break up for our Easter holiday. 

Children will come to school as normal on  

Friday 8th April. School returns on Monday 25th 

April. We are all looking forward to our last 

week before a break. 

 

Parents Evening 

Mrs Goodall has sent out  

invites via ParentMail for  

parents/carers to sign up for  

an appointment to see your child’s teacher. 

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate all 

separated parents individually as each 

teacher only has 16 slots per evening. If you 

are unable to attend on the allocated days, 

please contact your child’s teacher to 

arrange an appointment for yourself. 

 


